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               Topaz News 

 

Sports Day 

       

The children enjoyed taking part in their races on Tuesday. We were very proud of all of them! 

Learning 

We have been linking our writing to our learning a lot this week. Lots of us are writing books 

about bug characters and making them into books. We have continued to be curious about 

creatures and some of us have built homes for bugs. In maths we have continued making 

numbers in different ways. At home, or while travelling you can help by practising mental recall 

of number bonds, counting in different ways or looking for different shapes.       

Reading 

I know it can be difficult to fit everything in, but reading at least 5 times a week is really 

important at the moment. Over the holidays please take a look at the keywords as well as these 

improve fluency in reading and writing. 

Trip 

On the first Thursday when we return to school we are off to Over Farm. We hope to learn 

more about growing fruit and vegetables. There is a packet of seeds in the green book for you 

to plant at home. They will love watching it grow and will be able to practise using their 

language of size. You could measure the progress if you want to take the challenge level of 

learning. 

Have a brilliant week,       

Sally Windmill 


